

Meet the Candidates - 2014



Several members of
our community are hosting
"Meet the Candidates" events
for Barron Square residents.
The upcoming election on
November 4th is critical
because the new City Council
will be responsible for
approval of the

Comprehensive Plan which will affect the future of Palo Alto for the next 20 years. Come and meet the candidates, enjoy the refreshments and discuss the issues.

Please RSVP

This letter is being sent to all residents and owners in the Barron Square Homeowners Association. Not all of you receiving this email are registered members of the website and therefore will not be able to log in to access all of the articles on the website. We urge you to register by going to: http://barronsquare.org/information/registration.

We will make every effort to process your registrations as quickly as possible. (If you are a registered user and have forgotten your password, click the "Lost Password" button in the log-in box to reset it.)